

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Dear Friends,

Assalamu Alaikum (varah)

I feel very happy to get connected with you all through our 6th Issue of our yearly news letter. It gives me much pleasure in sharing the glimpse of the inauguration of ALUMNAE CHENNAI CHAPTER (DEC-4, 2016) which was successfully held at CRESCENT SCHOOL campus girls wing Chennai by the grace of Almighty and by the untiring efforts of our Principal Madam. Here, I would like to recollect the best of our days on campus which has been the gate through we passed into our future. Now it's our turn to repay our sincere service and do our best to develop our beloved college through this association.

The Alumnae will work to create a lifelong relationship with every alumnus in order to advance the mission of TBAKC and I look forward to get connected with each of you and to learn more about your experiences and views on how we can continue our service as alumni. We are here to support you and shall walk with you along this journey. I also invite you to join in shaping and programming for future years....

May the Almighty guide and shower with his Mercy in Abundance.

"Wishing You All the Best"

With Regards and Prayers, Yours,

Ismath Mahajabeen